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The Singapore Chinese Orchestra (SCO), while remaining true to its heritage, is above all, 
the people's orchestra, playing music that moves and uplifts many. Since its inauguration 
in 1996, the SCO, with its musicians of versatile talents, has developed and expanded its 
repertoire to include within their programme genre a blend of Traditional, Contemporary 
and Pop Music, showcasing the cultural richness and vibrant tonal colours of Singapore and 
Southeast Asia. The programme genre will ensure the inclusiveness, accessibility, enjoyment 
and participation of Chinese orchestral music for both practitioners and audiences. 

As we progress and advance to develop and cultivate culture among our youth, our 
collaboration with the Ministry of Education (MOE) to provide further development 

., and training to the Singapore Youth Chinese Orchestra (SYCO) has yielded another 
breakthrough. This year in July 2013, the SYCO, with the support of MOE, organized its 
first-ever tour to Taiwan. I am pleased to announce that the tour was a success! The 
reception by our Taiwanese counterparts was very promising and encouraging. 

With the continuous growth of SCO, its links with the local community and abroad will 
also see two major developments next year: the China Concert Tour in May 2014, and the 
second instalment of the Our People Our Music concert in June 2014 at the new Sportshub. 
This will bring audience development, participation and awareness to a higher level. 

The achievements and initiatives to develop audiences locally and abroad could not have 
been possible without the unfail ing support and friendship from our generous donors, 
supporters and regular concert goers. Our sincere appreciation to Prime Minister Lee 
Hsien Loong, Patron of SCO, and Mrs Lee for their support and encouragement over the 
years, and especially for gracing this evening's gala event. 

Our gratitude to Mrs Goh Chok Tong, Chairperson of the Fund raising Gala Dinner and 
Concert 2013 Organizing Committee and her team for organizing this gala event. Their 
tireless efforts and passion for the arts have made this event a success. 

With your support and encouragement, I am confident that SCO will continue to break new 
ground and scale new heights. 

Have a pleasant evening ahead. 




































